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As I mentioned in my email just last night, the Coronavirus Outbreak has and will continue to be a very 
fluid situation. Earlier this evening, the Wyandotte County Health Department and Mayor Alvey issued a 
30-day Stay-at-Home order. This order is put in place to help flatten the curve of the spread of the virus. 
The U.G.’s news release is attached. 
 
As people understand we still have very important work to accomplish during the remainder of the 
semester, educational institutions are described as "Essential Businesses" for the purposes of facilitating 
distance-learning. Additionally, in the full order, “School operations do not include a requirement that 
school buildings be closed if needed to house individuals, distribute food, provide medical care, 
distance-learning or any other services deemed necessary to protect the life and property and any other 
critical resources." 
 
As Cabinet and I developed the plan outlined in yesterday’s email, anticipating this order would be 
released over the weekend, we will continue to follow the same schedule for Monday and Tuesday. If 
you need to check out technology to work from home, please try to do it Monday and do not wait until 
the last minute on Tuesday. The below information is repeated for your convenience. (For other details, 
please refer to yesterday's email.) 
 
If you have been identified as essential staff to work at home or are faculty in need of computer 
equipment, Information Services will check out laptops on a case-by-case basis. 
 
Come by Information Services office (room 2150) Monday March 23rd and Tuesday March 24th from 8 
AM until 4:30 PM. 
 
The Help Desk will be monitored by phone, ticket and email as normal. 
 
As this will be a Work-from-Home situation until further notice, additional directions will be forthcoming 
from the President's Cabinet member leading your area. Please be sure to remain in constant 
communication with your immediate supervisor. The College Email will continue to be the primary form 
of communication. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Greg Mosier 
President, KCKCC 
@KCKCCPrez 
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FKCKCCPrez&data=02%7C01%7C%7C50c5f79efcff464f94c708d7cdfdb74f%7C23c46d06c5e342e3b848763ebb02e6ad%7C0%7C0%7C637204361955318831&sdata=3qu1JdkV1gHl30OfD6fbO97picBb%2BfvKh51gKLfOdZI%3D&reserved=0
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